June 21, 2016

Dr. John Corbett
543 N. Wood Dale Road
Wood Dale, IL 60191

Dear Dr. Corbett,

Please accept this letter as my formal notification that | am resigning from my
position as a Paraprofessional with Wood Dale School District #7. | will not be

returning for the 2016 -2017 school year.

Thank you so much for the opportunity to work in this position for the last 8
years. I've greatly enjoyed and appreciated the opportunities I've had and I've
learned and all of which | will take with me throughout my career.

Sincerely,

LD inoerto

Dina lliopoulos



